
Wisconsin Homeless Management 
Information System 

 
Consumer Notice 

  
 
 
This Agency receives funding from U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and/or 
the State of Wisconsin Department of Administration, Division of Housing to provide services for 
individuals and families who are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless.   
 
In order to receive this funding, this agency must participate in the Wisconsin Homeless 
Management Information System. This system collects basic information about clients receiving 
services from this agency to get a more accurate count of individuals and families who are 
homeless and to identify the need to provide different services. 
 
We only collect and share only the information that we consider to be appropriate. The 
collection and use of all personal information is guided by strict standards of confidentiality. A 
copy of our Privacy Notice describing our privacy practices is available to all consumers upon 
request.   
 
Your information will be shared with other area agencies that participate in HMIS, unless you 
request that your information remain closed (confidential). Keeping your information closed 
means that your information will only be available to case workers and intake workers within this 
agency. If you are interested in keeping your records closed, please talk to a case manager or 
intake worker.   
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